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18th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
Re: Summer External Exam Preparation 
 
We are now a couple of weeks in to 2023, which is the year of your students’ final examinations. I am writing 
to you to ask for your full support of all the exam preparation work we are doing with your student. I cannot 
emphasise enough how important the exams are to the future careers of each student. 
 
We have only four months left until the exam season begins and although as a school we are working at full 
capacity to prepare the students for this, not all year 11 students are realising the urgency of their studies. My 
expectation is that all students attend any intervention sessions that are arranged between now and the exam 
period, and that they spend time at home revising and preparing. If you do not see your student doing any 
work at home over the next four months, I would suggest that they are not working hard enough and should 
be challenged. Full details of any intervention programmes will be shared with you. 
 
Senior Assistant Principal, Mrs Watson as raising standards leader is responsible for supporting this exam 
preparation, and both she and head of year Mrs Allan are contactable at any point on the following emails:  
jane.watson@ketteringscienceacademy.org and frances.allan@ketteringscienceacademy.org    
 
I would remind you that in the UK the education process carries on until the age of eighteen. Therefore, the 
higher standard of outcomes for each student will give them a far better choice of post 16 education and in 
turn future careers.  
 
As Principal I am far happier seeing smiling faces on results day in August than tears and disappointment. Now 
is the time that all year 11 students should be completely focussed on the best outcomes for themselves. 
 
 
Best wishes 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr A Segalini     
Principal 
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